From: Caroline Panico <cpanico@entact.com>

Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 12:27 PM

To: Yazmeen Gomez

Cc: Jonathan Intrieri; Jarod Stanfield

Subject: 540 Degraw St, Brooklyn, NY - E9309_Lab ID Q1523
Attachments: FAX - Q1523 - 03-14-25.pdf; Q1523 EXCEL.xls
Yazmeen

I am requesting a revision to the attached lab report Q1523 and EDD. I noticed that on Line 4 of our COC,
we mislabeled a sample. The sample labeled WC-A2-02-C should be WC-A1-02-C (it corresponds with
WC-A1-02-G)

As a result, the attached lab report (pages 15-24) and EDD have the incorrect sample IDs.

Can we get the lab report and EDD revised to reflect the correct sample ID?

Let me know if you have questions or need anything from us to make the change.

Thanks

Caroline Panico
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